
KIRK SESSION:  Elders who normally receive hard copies of 
minutes are asked to collect them from the minister’s room 
desk. 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH  for all primary school aged children 
will run during morning service.  
CHOIRPLUS: George Hewitt and the choir would love any 
who would love to sing a few hymns to join us on Thursday 
afternoon, 30th June at 2:30pm in the Burney Room. All are 
welcome. 
CHURCH WALK: The next two monthly church walks will 
take place on Sunday 3rd July at 2:00pm and Sunday 7th 
August at 2:00pm. This time we will meet, on both 
occasions, at the Jordanstown Loughshore car park.  As 

before, feel free to begin your walk any time as others join 
in when they arrive. 
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 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: The church office will be open on: 

Friday 1st July to prepare July Announcement sheet 

Friday 29th July to prepare August Announcement sheet 

Friday 19th August – weekly announcement sheet will recommence. 

Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 noon on 

Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 

office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick 
Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  
 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore 
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle 
Tel: 028 9086 4158 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 26th June 2022 

 

10:30am Mr Stephen Cairns - 
live streamed 

 

5:30pm E3 North Belfast and 
Newtownabbey Celebration 
Service in Whitehouse 

 

No evening service in 
Glengormley 

 

Sunday 3rd July 2022 

 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 

 

If you wish to maintain social distancing please use pews 11 to 17.  
Tea and coffee will be served after the service but please wait to allow those who wish to, to leave.  

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms. 



HOLIDAY BIBLE CLUB: FOR GIRLS AND BOYS 4 – 11 YEARS 
OLD. 27th – 29th July from 7pm– 8:15pm  We would love 
you to join us for action packed games, songs, quizzes, crafts 
and Bible stories which help us to learn more about God at 
our Holiday Bible Club this summer. To complete on-line 
registration click on the Kids section on our website or go to  
https://forms.gle/HAkrBPtxC24kvLeD7  

Jim Lyttle, our Pastoral Visitor, will be on holidays from 
Sunday 19th June until Sunday 3rd July.  

HERALD MAGAZINES:  The July/August edition is  available 
for collection from the library corner. 

STRAWBERRY TEA:  The Minister, the Pastoral committee 
and helpers were delighted to see so many able to come to 
join us for the Strawberry Tea afternoon.  We pray that the 
fellowship will encourage you all to join for worship on a 
Sunday at 10:30am and 6:30pm to give praise and thanks to 
our loving God. 

SAYING GOODBYE SERVICE will be held on 3rd July at 
3:30pm, in St Anne's Cathedral. Anyone who has either 
personally lost a baby at any stage of pregnancy, at birth, or 
in early years, or who has been affected by family members 
or friends' loss are welcome to attend, whether the loss was 
recent or 80 years ago. Anyone who is grieving the fact that 
they haven't had children are also welcome. This may be 
due to circumstance, infertility, or for other reasons - but all 
are welcome. Babies and children are also invited to come 
with their families, as the Saying Goodbye service is for all. 

NEW HORIZON: will be back in the big tent at Coleraine - 6th 
to 12th August 2022 with the theme of Renewed Minds. 
"The vision is not only to seek support amidst our difficulties 
but to ask what the Lord wants to do in us. How does he 
want us to think? What would it mean to understand every 
aspect of our lives in the light of the gospel with the Lord 
Jesus at the centre?" There will be bible teaching, worship 
and fellowship with: Ben Stuart, John Risbridger, Will van 
der Hart & Ali Calvin. Plan to be there! 

Sunday 26 June:  How good and pleasant it is when 
God’s people live together in unity! Psalm 133:1. Give 
thanks that the local church is one of the few 
remaining places in society in which people of different 
ages, backgrounds and perspectives come together as 
one and ask that this oneness in Christ may find 
expression in your worship today. 

Monday 27 June: Pray for an immediate ceasefire and 
an end to the war in Ukraine. Pray for all directly 
affected – especially those grieving, the injured and the 
millions living in constant fear for themselves and / or 
their loved ones. Pray too for the Christian community 
in Ukraine as they continue to worship God and pray 
for their country.  

Tuesday 28 June: Pray for those who have fled conflict 
in Ukraine and in others parts of the world. Pray they 
will find safety and receive the humanitarian and 
medical assistance they need, both now and in the 
months ahead. Pray for all trying to get aid to those in 
need including Christian Aid, Tearfund and Hungarian 
Reformed Church Aid.  

Wednesday 29 June: The work of our forces chaplains 
requires that they be away from home and absent from 
their families for long periods of time. Pray that 
chaplains and their families will know how sufficient 
the grace of God is for such times of separation.  

Thursday 30 June: The Specialist Services Committee of 
PCI oversees the work of Carlisle House, Thompson 
House and Gray’s Court – facilities which offer care and 
services to those with addictions, past offending 
behaviour and who require short/mid-term supported 
housing. Give thanks for the service the staff at each 
facility offer. Pray also for wisdom for their respective 
team leaders, David Cuthbert, David Farrow and 
Frances Craig.  

Friday 1 July: Pray for those who find the school 
holiday period challenging due to complexities in home 
life, financial uncertainty, or missing the routine and 
structure that term time brings. Pray that families 
would be able to access appropriate support, and that 
we would have eyes to see those whom we can draw 
alongside at these times.  

Saturday 2 July: The Accredited Preachers Scheme 
meets next week for intensive teaching in Union 
College. Pray for the trainees, that the Lord will equip 
them to serve him in this way in his Church. Pray too 
for the teachers. Pray for existing Accredited Preachers 
as they preach in congregations throughout Ireland.  

Church Notices  

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

Prayer Diary 


